
May 2017 

Upcoming Dates 

May 1-5 Education Week 

May 5 Food Day - Pizza Day 

May 9 Water Polo Clinic 3:45-4:45 pm 

May 10-15 Book Fair 

May 11 & 12 Beauty and the Beast Musical 

May 17 & 18 Gr. 7’s HepB, HPV & Menactra 

May 18 Water Polo Tournament 

May 19 Dundas Valley Conservation—Gr. 1’s 

May 23 - 30 EQAO for Gr. 3’s and Gr. 6’s 

May 31 New JK/SK Orientation in the Library 

from 4:00-5:00 p.m. 

905-547-0321 

Hello Parents/Guardians: 

You're invited to join in on a coffee chat with oth-

er  

parents. We are meeting on a variety of Monday 

mornings as follows: 

May 8th, May 15th, May 29th, June 12th and June 

19th. 

We'll be in the Nutrition Room starting at 9:15  

a.m.  Come be part of the fun. Spring is here.. Let's 

get together! 

Grade 8 Graduation 

Rehearsal: Friday, June 23 at  9:00 a.m. 

Ceremony:  Monday, June 26 at 4:00 p.m. 

If you are still interested in ordering a graduation  

composite please phone the school office at  

905-547-0321. 

Beauty and the Beast Jr. 
Thursday, May 11th and Friday, May 12th 

Curtain at 7:00 p.m., Doors Open at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Tickets: Adults $5.00 & 12 and under $3.00. 

Come and enjoy a tale as old as time! 

 

Please see the office for a form to request tickets.   

Mrs. Cooper at the office will try to have tickets ready 

by the end of each day, but there may be a 24 hour turn 

around time for pick up! 

Out-of-Catchment Students 

Students who moved and have not received approval to 

attend Queen Mary through the out-of-catchment  

application process will be directed to their home school 

for September 2017. 

The Book Fair is Back! 
 
When: April 10, 11, 12 & 15 
Where: Queen Mary Library 
Times:  
Wednesday   9:00 to 4:00 
Thursday       9:00 to 6:00 
Friday            9:00 to 6:00 
Monday         9:00 to 4:00 
 

Subscribe to our Website and follow us on Twitter: 

To receive the most current news, please subscribe to 

our website at: 

(https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/queenmary/) and follow us 

on Twitter (@QueenMary_HWDSB). 

All of us working in schools know that we are dealing with 
the most important piece of a parent's life - their 
chidren!  Emotions can run high when things aren't going 
well. 

Despite the emotions we feel about information, events, 
procedures etc., it is important for parents to call the school 
when they are calm.  Our secretaries deal with hundreds of 
phone calls each day and all of us appreciate the work they 
do for the Queen Mary School Community. 

If you feel that you will be yelling or screaming when you 
call the school, please give yourself a few hours to calm 
down before picking up the phone. This small step will help 
preserve the positive relationships everyone values in our 
school. 
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